24th. January 1947.

Whittingeheme Lodge, LA, Storey's Way, Cambridge.

My dear Jackson.

Many thunks for your letter. It is good to hear from you again. I think there should be no difficulty in your working in my department either during the Easter term or later in the summer. For a short stay I could probably, through the college authorities, find you tolerable lodgings, but the ease of this will depend a little, as you suggest, on term time or vacation.

In any case I could put you up in the guest room that I have made in the same building as my laboratory, without, I hope, too much inconvenience to yourself, so I should not let the question of accommodation worry you.

I am sure that E.E.Ford of Oxford also will be interested to hear more of your testes fly work and we must agrange to get him over or for you to see him in Oxford.

Yours sincerely,